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02 February 2022

Website Notice
On February 1st 2022, at Callystown National School Board of Management meeting , the school’s Child Safeguarding statement was reviewed.
[bookmark: _GoBack] The reviewed statement has been issued to each member of staff, posted on the school website and a copy located in the school foyer. A copy of the reviewed statement is also available through the school office.

Ambrose Mc Ginnity
Secretary of the Board of Management 
